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SHEBOYGAN POLICE DEPARTMENT 
1315 N 23

rd
 St, Suite 101, Sheboygan, WI. 53081-3180 

 

PHONE 920-459-3333  FAX 920-459-0205 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

Sheboygan Police Investigate Stabbing 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT 

 NAME:  Lt. Kurt Zempel 

DATE:  03/29/18 TELEPHONE:  920-459-3333 

 CASE NO.  C18-06029 

 
 

On 3/29/18 at approximately 2:17 AM, Sheboygan Police responded to 800 block of Clara 

Avenue for a report of two persons who had been stabbed during a disturbance.  The 

victims, a 20-year-old male and 21-year-old male, both from Sheboygan, were transported 

to Aurora Sheboygan Memorial Medical Center by ambulance.  The 20-year-old was 

subsequently transferred to a Milwaukee Hospital for further treatment of serious 

injuries and is in guarded condition, the 21-year-old is receiving treatment locally for his 

injuries and is expected to recover. 

 

The incident is still under investigation, but it appears this is not a random occurrence 

and that the victims and suspects are known to each other.  Anyone with information 

about this incident is asked to contact the Sheboygan Police Department at 920-459-3333.  

Information can also be reported anonymously through Sheboygan Countywide Crime 

Stoppers at www.cufthem.com or 877-CUF-THEM (877-283-8436).    

 

       


